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NSPCC Visit
We had a visit from the NSPCC this week to deliver their
“Speak out. Stay safe.” programme through KS1 and KS2

assembilies.
Attendance for Buddy, their friendly mascot also visited the year 5 and 6
week ending Classes and assisted in NSPCC workshops where the children
13 January 2017 thought about the messages given in the assembly and took

home a "Stay Safe" kit. The NSPCC workers were very

impressed with our school and felt that the children listened

R Mondrnien; 5% well and gave really thoughtful and considered answers

R Matisse 95% during their workshops.
1 Riley 97% Holiday Play Scheme
1 Brooks 100% Helene Dane has informed me that this half term will be her Iast holiday play scheme.
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Helene for all her hard work running the
2 Seurat 97% Holiday scheme and also say with much relief how happy. | am sure we all are, that

she is continuing to run the after school club which is so popular.
2 O'Keeffe 96%
This has prompted us to review the holiday provision which we provide. As a result of

3 Kandinsky 97% this review the governors have agreed to outsource this service to an external provider.

3 Monet 96% A number of alternatives were looked at and after careful consideration the governors
have selected a company called Energykidz who run holiday clubs in schools
4 Picasso 98% throughout the country. They were chosen because their fees to parents are the most

reasonable; because they provide a wide range of activities including art, drama and

4 Sekoto 96% sports and will open up the service to the wider community which will enable us to

5 Lowry 95% increase the potential revenue we get as a school. Promotional leaflets and posters will
e handed out and displayed in the display boards and information will be available
5 Warhol 96% through the school website for parents who would like their children to attend.
6 Da Vinci 94% Espresso Workshop Wednesday 1¢t February at 2.30 - 3.30 and 5.00 — 6.00pm

Espresso Primary is an award-winning digital resource service used in thousands of UK

6 Kahlo 97% schools. It includes videos, multimedia activities, o weekly news update, printable

resources and much more. It includes a special Home learning area and Parents’ guide.
Home Access enables you and your child to login and explore Espresso from
Opening Mornings home. We are very fortunate to have a parent, Christine Major, who works for
Year 2 and Year 3 Discovery Education who develop Espresso. On Wednesday 1s' February
Friday 27t January Christine will be running two parent workshops so you can find out how to

?am to 9.30am access this amazing resource at home and suggestions with how you can use
it to support your child’s learning.

Key Dates Spring 2017

Year 4, 5 and é
Friday 3 February

9am 1o 9.30am School Council

I also hope you enjoy our first School Council Newsletter which you should have
Espresso Workshop received with this newsletter. | hope you enjoyed reading it and finding out how they
Wednesday 1 are helping to improve the school as well.

February
2.30pm to 3.30pm and

5.00pm to 6.00pm Jonathan Smith
Head Teacher
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